

July 2025

Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients at Nurses UK.

This will keep you up to date with all the latest news and bulletins for the month and beyond. If you would like to share any news for our next monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

What's are we celebrating this month?:



Nurses UK Celebrates 10 Years in Business

This year marks a truly special milestone for Nurses UK as we celebrate 10 years of making a difference in healthcare recruitment.

We gathered our incredible team, friends, and partners to mark the occasion with a celebration full of pride, reflection, and excitement for the future. The event was a chance to look back on a decade of hard work, growth, and the positive impact we've had on both the nurses we support and the clients who rely on us every day.





From our small beginnings in 2015 to becoming one of the UK's most trusted healthcare recruitment brands, this journey wouldn't have been possible without the dedication of our amazing team and the trust of our clients and nurses.



Happy Birthday Nurses UK and thank you to all who attended our Celebration on 12th July! As we cut the cake and raised a glass, we also looked forward — with plans to grow our business, expand our franchise network, and continue delivering excellence and continuity in care.

Here's to the next 10 years of Nurses UK — caring, empowering, and growing together!

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



July dates to remember:

Celebrating Our Team!

This month, we're sending extra cheer to our amazing team members celebrating birthdays and work anniversaries in July! Whether you're blowing out candles or marking another year of dedication, we're so grateful to have you as part of our family.

July Birthdays (Woah and a lot of them)

Wishing you a day filled with joy, laughter, and maybe a slice (or two) of cake!

Abiodun, Daniel, Dorcas, George, Judith, Laura, Madelaine, Marie, Olimide, Ransford, Simona, Tim and Tomislay!

Our very own Kyle in accounts and Tommy in Maintence in Head Office too!

Work Anniversaries

Thank you for your continued commitment and passion. Every year you've given helps make our team stronger, kinder, and better.

Martin, 7 Years!

Aracile 5 years!

Ashly 4 Years!

Andy, Delmarie, Jocleyn, Liliana P, 3 years!

Evelyn, Mara 2 Years!

Nolwazi 1 Year!

Let's take a moment to celebrate you—your hard work, your heart, and the difference you make every day.





Recruiting now for Nurses Areas of Need:



RGNs & RMNs in Guildford

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Guildford, for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

RGNs & RMNs in Southampton

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Southampton, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk





RGNs & RMNs in Bournemouth

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Bournemouth, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application requirements! Email: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



June Employees of the Month:



South East

Congratulations to Memory for being awarded Nurse of the month for our team in the South East!

Thank you Memory for your outstanding dedication, compassion, and the high standard of care you consistently deliver. Your hard work and positive attitude truly make a difference. Well done and well deserved!



Thank you to Nomalanga, Nurse of the Month of June sending in this lovely photo proudly representing her certificate.

South West

Big Congratulations to Glayds, Nurse of the Month for our South West team.

Gladys, your commitment, kindness, and professionalism have truly stood out. Thank you for going above and beyond —your efforts make a real impact every day. We're proud to have you on the team!

Nurses UK News!

Keeping you up to date with all the latest company news for all our Nurses and Clients.

Whats is happening this month?



Key Nursing News – July 2025

1. Understaffing in Maternity Services

A Guardian investigation highlights a looming crisis: around 80% of student midwives fear they won't secure NHS posts after qualifying due to funding cuts and recruitment freezes, despite the country facing a shortage of over 2,500 midwives

2. NMC Updates: Leadership & Process Improvements

The Nursing & Midwifery Council named Paul Rees MBE as its new permanent Chief Executive & Registrar and reported faster "fitness to practise" case processing — now completing decisions for 70.4% of cases on average

3. Launch of the NHS 10-Year Plan

Prime Minister Keir Starmer and Health Secretary Wes Streeting unveiled an expansive NHS strategy emphasizing:

Expanded nurse roles in primary care

The Royal College of Nursing signalled support, underscoring the central role for nurses in delivering these reforms

Mirage News

4. New Immigration Rules for Care Workers

Starting 22 July, the UK will close the care-worker visa route and raise skilled-worker visa requirements — part of shifting toward UK-trained staff

5. Drop in International Joiners to UK Nursing Register

Recent NMC data shows international healthcare professionals joining the UK register fell by 30% in 2024–25, while UK-trained joiners increased by nearly 6%. Concerns remain about physical and mental health prompting registrant departures

News for Nurses UK Franchising...

Nurses UK Franchising: Growing Care, Community, and Opportunity







June 2025

Finally, we are excited to announce, The Nurses UK Wellness Programme.

Why join the Nurses UK Wellness Programme:

Wellness in the Workplace: Small Moments, Big Impact



At Nurses UK, we're taking wellbeing seriously — and that means getting but of the office and into nature! After a fantastic first walk in the glorious sunshine, we're excited to introduce our Monthly Beach Walks as part of our ongoing commitment to team wellness and connection.

There's something truly refreshing about feeling the sea breeze, hearing the waves, and walking side by side with colleagues outside of our usual work setting. It's a chance to reset, reflect, and recharge — both mentally and physically.

To further support creativity and wellbeing, we've also started holding management meetings outdoors in the sunshine whenever possible. The change of scenery has already proven to boost our energy, lighten our thinking, and support a more open flow of ideas.

Whether it's a walk on the sand or a brainstorming session under the sky, we're embracing the outdoors and prioritising wellness together — one step at a time.

Stay tuned for the next walk — we'd love to see you there!

Training Days:

Next month training day will be held on 8th and 18th of August for the mandatory free updated training and we also have Tues 26th August Mandatory Practical Training Day!

If you would like to book in for our update training. Please contact the office on: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk.

